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UNITED STATES BOWLING CONGRESS  
Board of Directors Meeting  

Conducted by Videoconference  

March 4, 2021 

A meeting of the United States Bowling Congress took place on March 4, 2021 via web conference following 
notice duly provided. Present throughout were President Melissa McDaniel, Andrew Anderson, Josie Barnes, 
Glenda Beckett, Mike Cannington, Anthony Colangelo, Jay Daryman, Jim Decker, Bo Goergen, Dennis 

Hacker, Cornell Jackson, Karen Jost, Kevin Krauss, Liz Kuhlkin, Lowell Lovgren, Adam Mitchell, Nick Pate, 
and Tina Williams. The attending board members constituted a quorum of the Board under USBC Bylaws. 

Liz Kuhlkin left the meeting before the vote was taken. 

The minutes were recorded by Laura Gillespie. 

Call to Order 
President McDaniel called the meeting to order at 8:02pm CST and welcomed the board members. 
 
Discussion on whether to run Open Championship and Women’s Championship for 2021 
Board members discussed concerns, thoughts, and preferences. 
 
Vote on whether to run Open Championship and Women’s Championship for 2021 
15 YES 
2 NO 
 
Old Business 
No old business for discussion. 
 
New Business 
No new business was raised. 
 
Adjournment 
President McDaniel adjourned the meeting at 8:47pm CST.    

 


